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Greetings from Africa! 

 

Our Explorations, which offer life-changing journeys through Botswana, Namibia and Zimbabwe, have seen some incredible game sightings 
and breath-taking landscapes this year. Praise and thanks go to the teams on the ground who make the magic happen and of course our 
exceptional guides.  Here are some of the comments from guests:  
 
“Lets was spectacular, he made me feel welcome from the moment I arrived. The fun and knowledge of Lets made this trip amazing! I also 
have to mention the staff at each individual camp. These people are true treasures. I've travelled a lot of places in the world and these 
people have been some of the friendliest and most sincere I have had the pleasure to meet.” 
 
“Brooks was just an amazing guide. From the first moment we met him to the moment we hugged goodbye, we delighted in his company. 
Not only was he incredibly bright and interesting, knowledgeable about all his subjects, but he was funny and wonderful with children. We 
were delighted every time to hop in the truck for another adventure with him! He catered it to the children and adults alike and there were no 
dull moments.  In fact, our little group commented many times on how lucky we were to have Brooks as our guide. I would most definitely ask 
for him again on a return trip. Honestly, I cannot say enough good things about him! He is the BEST! 
 
“This was the best trip we have ever taken and most of it is because of Francis. He has patience, compassion, a sense of humour, listens to 
questions and comments and provides proper feedback. He has amazing tracking skills, he can identify birds that I can only see with 
binoculars. We spent evenings looking at stars which he identified for us. All in all, he was wonderful to be with for our trip. His passion for 
his job and for Botswana was contagious. We could not have asked for a better experience thanks to Francis”  
 
“It was the trip of a lifetime and every day was both different, special and memorable.  Everything worked like clockwork - and that was 
certainly no accident.  Wherever we went, you seem to have successfully rolled out the special birthday’s red carpet; we were rarely without 
bubbly and often, the local staff went to special length to make our visit memorable where something special was provided.” 
  

           
 

            
 
                     

 

Wilderness Explorations would like to thank you all for making our season so successful, wishing you all happy holidays and we look forward 
to an even more exciting and successful 2018! 
 
The Explorations Team 
 
For information on all our private guides click here 
For information on all Explorations departures click here 
View our Availability Report 

 
For more information on Explorations, you can also contact your journey specialist or email Explorations@wilderness.co.za 

http://www.wilderness-safaris.com/countries/botswana
http://www.wilderness-safaris.com/countries/namibia
http://www.wilderness-safaris.com/countries/zimbabwe
http://www.wilderness-safaris.com/explorations/our-guides
http://www.wilderness-safaris.com/explorations
http://images.wilderness.co.za/NewsletterTemplate/December_2017/Explorations_Availability.pdf


 


